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This bill is an unlawful piece of legislation and must not be allowed to pass.  

 

I STRONGLY OPPOSE this bill, and urge the legislature to ABANDON the efforts 

here, and side with our Federally Protected rights as American Citizens. 

 

A person becomes part of 'The People' at 18, they get the right to vote among other 

things. They can serve in the military and have weapons there, they can be law 

enforcement and have weapons there. But this bill makes them a criminal if they 

have that weapon while not on duty. Strange Logic. Are they a different person? No? 

Same person, same brain right? Age bans like this are unconstitutional, and have 

been overturned in many states in federal court. This does nothing more than 

unlawfully infringe upon the rights of Americans, while wasting money to fight in 

court. STOP THIS NONSENSE! 

 

Furthermore the US DOJ has issued a statement that states need to stop infringing 

on 2A protected rights, and treating it like a second class right. If you continue down 

this road, and keep infringing on 2A rights of Oregon Citizens, you will be wasting 

taxpayer dollars in court battles when those dollars should be going to make 

Oregonians lives better.  

STOP WASTING TAX DOLLARS! 

 

I will upload that letter as additional testimony.  

Stop this nonsense.  


